
 

     

 

 
Selwyn Park School 

                                                End of Term 2      Week 9    Newsletter  27 June 

 

 From the Principal’s desk  

Tena Koutou Katoa, Malo e lelei 

            
The last two weeks have blasted past 

 

Matariki 

Such a special time of the end of term to celebrate and remember loved ones.  Our  

Senior and Junior performances at last week’s Matariki celebrations were  

outstanding. There is footage of our Senior group on our school Facebook page. 

 

Whanau Night 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s always a pleasure to have an important and valuable way for students,  

families and staff to connect in a relaxed, welcoming environment. Building a  

sense of belonging, and community within our school.  I see our whanau nights  

as a platform to celebrate the diverse cultures, talents & successes of our  

students. Blessed to see so many supporting our school & our students. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Removing students from class early 

Parents & caregivers, just a reminder to go the office first before taking your      

children. You must inform the office first. Fill out the “Signing child out” book. 

Thanks 

Term 2 has been busy 

We look forward to everyone having a recharge.  Teachers will once again be busy 

planning new & exciting events & learning for term 3.  Have a happy & safe Term 2 

holiday break.  BIG THANK TO OUR team at SPS for their hard work. 

Talking of big thank you’s 

Sadly we farewell a couple of our staff.  Matua Dev TA from Rm 7 takes on an new 

exciting role.  We wish him all the best. Our Senior Kapa Haka Roopu gave him a 

beautiful SPS farewell.   

Mr Murray Yakas is set to retire. Murray has been a valuable part of the SPS team 

over the last 7-8years. As caretakers go, he has been “top notch” He hasn’t quite 

disappeared into the sunset yet.  He will guide the new caretaker when an ap-

pointment is made. 

On behalf of our school board & staff & students we send our condolences to     

Mr Richard Truter 

Sport was a winner  

Those Crusader's were too good 

A B team named 

Queensland win game 2 to force a decider 

ANZ Netball has been an interesting season 

Warriors will need to play well this weekend against the Bronco’s 

Ryan Fox has had a masterful month on the US PGA golf circuit 

Tight lines 

Todd Warmington 

 


